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Teaching and Learning Commons

 Course shells for Spring 2023
Monday, December 19, 2022 9:50:00 AM

Dear Faculty,

We are writing to remind you that course shells for Spring 2023 were created with a hidden
visibility, which means they are not yet visible to your students. During the pandemic we
activated them for you and received feedback that faculty prefer to do this when they are
ready. Students love it if this happens a few days before your first class as it helps them
prepare. The instructions in this article, Changing the visibility of a Moodle course, will walk
you through the steps of opening your course visibility. 

If you need help, please contact the Service Desk at ServiceDesk@kpu.caor submit a ticket
through IT Portal

We wish you the best of luck as you begin the new semester.

Sincerely,
The Teaching & Learning Commons
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